
Vicar’s APCM Report 2024
Towards a Team of Lay Leaders of Worship for St Michael’s

At the APCM I’d like to share news of an idea, which has recently been under discussion at PCC, and with the Ministers’ and Wardens’ Teams. It’s a medium-term matter which will take at least a year to establish.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Essentially, I’d like to explore whether our worship should develop in a way that includes occasional  lay-led services, provided by a commissioned team of Lay Leaders of Worship, rather than the expectation that every act  of worship is clergy-led.
As well as sharing something of the reasons for this suggestion at the APCM, I’d like to give parishioners the opportunity to share questions, thoughts and views about this. You might like to give this some thought before the meeting.

I’d value feedback on the following:

1. Do you have QUESTIONS or COMMENTS about the general idea of establishing a team of Lay Leaders of Worship at St Michael’s?
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

If a Lay Leaders’ Team (LLT) is established (say in Summer 2025), it will change the nature of our worshipping life, in some degree.

2. What aspects of our current worshipping life would you value seeing CONTINUED?
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

3. Are there possible AREAS OF DEVELOPMENT which having the LLT might helpfully enable?
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
